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50th ANNIVERSARY DISPLAY 
 

Austin Freeway & Wolseley 24/80 
 
 
The Austin Freeway & Wolseley 24/80 duo were introduced to the Australian 6 cylinder 

new car market by the British Motor Corporation on 21st May 1962, and we are now approaching 
50 years since this event. 

 
We are seeking expressions of interest from all owners of roadworthy examples of these 

cars to take part in a display to mark the 50th Anniversary of these vehicles. 
 

The display is to be held at: 
 

“All British Day” 
at the Kings School in North Parramatta, NSW 

on Sunday 26th August 2012 
 
All British Day, is an annual event held in Sydney as a fundraiser for the Arthritis 

Foundation and includes a display of 1600 British cars of all shapes, makes and ages.  
 
Due to the size of All British Day we will need to reserve you an entry ticket for the 

display. Anyone turning up on the day without a pre-booked ticket will not be able to take part in 
the display. 

 
To express your interest or for more information please contact David Walker from the 

Wolseley Car Club of NSW before the end of March 2012. 
 
 

David Walker,   Phone: 0403 517 047 
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